
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello,  

Our names are Mrs Beeson Miss Abson.  We are both very excited to 

be your child’s teachers next year in Alexander Class.  

Year 5 is a very exciting year which is packed full with really 

interesting topics.  Among other areas of study, the children will be 

learning about ancient Egypt, North America, the Tudors and space.   

We are really looking forward to supporting your child so they are 

able to take ownership of their learning and become fascinated by 

both the past, the future and the world around them.   

If you have any questions over the course of the year, please do not 

hesitate to contact us via the school office and we will get back to 

you as soon as possible.  

upperschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 
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